INTERCOLLEGIATE CONFERENCE
OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER OF ATHLETICS

6 NORTH MICHIGAN AVENUE
CENTRAL 2824 CHICAGO

November 19, 1928

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Athle tics,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog;

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter
of November 15th in which you advise me that Schommer
has been selected to work your Notre Dame games
December 28th and 29th. I will make note of this
and see that Schommer is not assigned to any other:
games on those dates.

With kind regards, I am

Yours cordially, -

. £,

JLG: HJ 6 John L. Griffifn.




